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PWC CT to host “Commercial Real Estate: What to Expect
Over the Next Quarter Century” on October 24
October 13, 2017 - Front Section

Rocky Hill, CT Join the Professional Women in Construction Connecticut Chapter (PWC CT) for
their October 24 Program “Commercial Real Estate: What to Expect Over the Next Quarter
Century,” at the Sheraton Hartford South.

Curious where the market stands today? Wondering what the top trends and P3 impacts are? Want
to know what that means for architects, engineers, and constructors? Attend to hear what
representatives from the University of Massachusetts Building Authority, Connecticut Conference of
Municipalities, Connecticut Main Street Center, CIL, and CBRE have to say on these topics. For
more information or to register for this great event visit the PWC CT website.

Chartered in 2005, PWC CT has been providing programming that presents the very latest in current
industry topics, as well as providing exceptional networking and business development opportunities
for our guests. Members of the CT Chapter of PWC represent all major disciplines within our
industry, and are drawn from Conn., R.l. and Mass.

Please visit us at PWC CT website for more information.
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